
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Spanish Trail Playhouse – Donation of Surplus Property 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, June 11, 2024            Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Hunter Williams with the Spanish Trail Playhouse is requesting a donation of five (5) restaurant booths 

from the old Dairy Dip building to be used in their set designs to enhance the overall theatrical experience. 

They will handle the removal and transporting of the booths. These booths are scheduled to be included in 

the demolition of the building and hauled off to the landfill. 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the donation of five restaurant booths to the Spanish Trail Playhouse. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Letter. 


